

PO Box 941 Meredith, NH 03253

October 16, 2015

Letter of Recommendation for Paul Wainwright, Photographer

To Whom It May Concern -

I have recently completed New Hampshire Historic Property Documentation of the 1776 Jaffrey Meetinghouse for the Town of Jaffrey, New Hampshire. This project followed the Historical American Building Survey (HABS) guidelines and produced a set of measured drawings, large-format photographs, and a written narrative history of the Meetinghouse. As the architectural historian on the project, I produced the historic narrative while Paul Wainwright produced the large-format photography.

The photographic work that Paul Wainwright produced for this project was excellent. Paul was very careful to follow the HABS standards in terms of selecting his shots and processing his negatives and their associated photographic prints. Paul was very conscious of setting up his photographs and was extremely aware of achieving optimal lighting. The Meetinghouse posed many challenges to Paul such as its immense size and limited interior lighting. Paul rose to these challenges and produced some very well thought out images to document the Meetinghouse.

In addition to creating an excellent final project, Paul Wainwright was also very conscious of project deadlines and budget. He completed his portion of the project on schedule and to his estimate. In coordination with me and the project architect, Michael Petrovick, Paul presented his work in a public forum held in the Meetinghouse at the conclusion of the project.

Throughout the project, Paul communicated well with other project members and was delightful to work with. I would highly recommend Paul Wainwright for future Historic Property Documentation projects.

Sincerely,

Mae U